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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 01-10-10
ATTENDANCE:

 Liz Alecusan
Keith Stewart
 Scott Etnyre 

Randy Eidemiller    Bill Morris  Stacy Schumacher
Brian Comford

Amy Wobser
Vernon Anthony


Guests:  

Randy Babb

Joe Mueller

Meeting called to order at 7:31 p.m. by Stacy Schumaker. 

-Introductions were made.

· Stacy Schumaker introduced the topic of Trustee Appointments. Motion made by  Vern Anthony to approve the following for Trustee positions:

· Bill Morris, Randy Eidemiller and Amy Wobser for co-trustees for FC

· Skip Zawodny for GOYSL

· Brian Comford for Public Relations

· Bill Morris for Fields

· Vern Anthony for TOPS

· Sean Hiller: Treasurer

· Sean Hiller: Referees

· Stacy Schumaker: Rec Programs

· Scott Entyre: Junior Academy and Academy

Randy Eidemiller seconded and motion passed

· Motion made by Scot Entyre to add a trustee in charge of Information Technologies and for Keith Stewart to be that trustee. Seconded by Bill Morris and motion passed. 

· Motion made by Amy Wobser to re-name the trustee position “Fields” to “Fields and Facilities” Randy Eidemiller seconded and motion passed. 

· Indoor facilities: motion made by Bill Morris to authorize Greg Lutz to agree that the firm Jones, Lange and Lasalle will act on an exclusive basis for the HOSA board to assemble a plan for an indoor soccer facility in cooperation with the City of Hilliard division of parks and recreation. Seconded by Amy Wobser and motion passed. 

· Recreation program: no report. Randy Babb mentioned that re-certifications are coming up. 

· Public Relations: Brian Comford discussed  banner ads for the web sites scrips programs. The board asked Brian to inquire into the scrips idea further and report out next month. 

· Recreation: Stacy Schumaker reported coaches training to be held March 14th.

· Junior Academy and Academy: Randy Eidemiller reported that trainers will be paid on a per-session basis, $25 for a coach and $15 for an intern, rather than a flat-fee by season basis. 

· GOYSL: no news

· TOPS: Vern Anthony reported still working on festival and will work with Don Stemen on scheduling. 

·  Fields and Facilities: no report

· Camps: no report

· FC:  Bill Morris and Randy Eidemiller discussed declaring teams. 

·  Information Technologies: Keith reported his interest in adding a Facebook group presence for HOSA. The board agreed for this to be done. 

         Motion made to adjourn at 8:29 pm by Vern Anthony and motion passed. 

